
Date: 8th  July 2020 

 
Notice for Students 

 

This is with reference to the Internal Assessment records of students, 

all the requested corrections and other issues received from students on 

rlainternalassessment@gmail.com till 7th July 2020 have been 

resolved and marks updated on the portal. The students have been 

informed by email also. Please note that these corrections will not be 

reflected in IA data uploaded on website on 1st July 2020. The 

corrections which could not be done at college level, have been sent to 

Examination Branch, University of Delhi for necessary action. 
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